
 

 

ADJUSTMENT REQUEST 
We kindly request for an adjustment in terms of our annual deadline for submitting our COP report.  

 

 

Current deadline (according to information on unglobalcompact.org):  

 

• November 3, 2017 

 

Requested deadline:  

 

• December 31, 2017 

 

 

The reason for our adjustment request:  

 

We are convinced that our company, and the quality of our COP report, will benefit from a postponement 

of our deadline. We aim at streamlining our internal processes and deadlines best possible and therefore 

we hope to postpone our COP report submission to the end of the year due to our annual report. By the 

end of the year, the creation of our annual report will have progressed significantly compared to now. 

Thus, by the end of the year, we will be able to align the content of our COP report with the content of 

our CSR sections of our annual report.  

 

Our level of ambition is high and we sincerely hope our adjustment request will be accepted.  
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